[image: image1.wmf] 


Friday 18th January, 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
Paignton Zoo – Friday 26th April 2019
After Easter, to ENGAGE the children in our new Cornerstones project, ‘Why do Zebras Have Stripes?’, we are very excited to offer the children the opportunity of a class trip to visit Paignton Zoo.  This is planned to inspire and excite the children into learning about animals and their habitats. We have booked a teaching session in the zoo classroom called, ‘Where are the animals hiding?’ which will support our Cornerstones theme. 
The trip is now available for you to pay on Parent Pay and the total cost is £13.55.
The breakdown for this cost is as follows:
£  9.34
Zoo entry and one hour session in the zoo classroom
£  4.21
Return coach trip
£13.55
Total cost to pay
The price you pay covers your child’s entry and transport and does not subsidise other children.  Adult helpers accompanying the trip have free entry. 
We are fortunate that the PTFA are subsidising our trip by £300 from money raised at discos, the fayres and cake sales. This money has already been deducted from the cost of the coach fare.
In previous years, this trip has been the highlight of the children’s year; they have learnt so much from the hands on experience in the zoo classroom and especially enjoyed the coach trip and seeing the huge animals up close.   This is our only school visit that we plan for this year. 
A letter with further information will be sent out nearer the time. If you are available to help on the day of the school trip, supporting groups of children with the class teacher, please speak to your class teacher as soon as possible. Unfortunately, we cannot take all parents or any siblings, but need enough parent support on the day due to adult: child ratios. 

Please speak to a member of staff if you have any questions regarding this visit. 
Thank you for your support, 
Miss Croft, Mrs Katene and Mrs Hawkins

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………


I give permission for my child ___________________________________​​​​​​​​​​_________________________

in Reception to be taking on a coach trip to Paignton Zoo on Friday 26th April 2019. 



Parent / Carer name: _____________________________________               Signed: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________       



Date: ________________________________
LITTLETOWN  PRIMARY  ACADEMY  and  NURSERY





Principal:    Mr David Perkins





Honiton Bottom Road, Honiton, Devon EX14 2EG


Tel: 01404 548749       Fax: 01404 540169


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk"��admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk�


Company number: 07851471














